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Inquiry 1.  On April 10, 2020, the FCC’s Office of Engineering and Technology sent an inquiry to 
the applicant on behalf of the International Bureau:   
 

Respond to the comments below from the FCC's International Bureau: For operations in 
the 2483.5-2500 MHz band, applicant must obtain a written consent from Globalstar 
Licensee LLC  

 
Response 1. World View is working on securing the proper written consent, and it will 

provide that information to the FCC once it is available. 
 
Inquiry 2.  On April 14, 2020, the FCC’s Office of Engineering and Technology sent an inquiry to 
the applicant asking if there was a federal customer for the proposed experimentation.  There was 
also a cautionary note about congestion in the 2200-2290 MHz band.   
 

Response 2.  World View does not have a federal customer for this testing.  Therefore, we 
are unable to provide federal customer contact information.  This testing is for independent research 
and development. 
 
Inquiry 3.  On April 15, 2020, the FCC’s Office of Engineering and Technology sent an inquiry to 
the application requesting that the Applicant remove the 2200-2290 MHz band from its application.   
 
 Response 3.  World View has amended its application to remove the 2200-2290 MHz band 
from its application. 
 


